DRC – three people struck in Nfandajika Territory – awaiting link and more info from ICCOD-ONG
10 August 2025
Another case of three people being struck by lightning was reported last night 10 Aug 2025) in the Ngandajika Territory, in the province of Lomani in the centre of the country. 
Unfortunately, we are having difficulty finding the link as we do not have anyone from ICCOD-NGO in that area who can provide us with reliable information. If we obtain the link for this case, we will send it to you to add to our documentation.
Report courtesy DRC citizen reporter network through Jacques KAMBETI MASUMBUKO for ICCOD ONG ongiccod@gmail.com

